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Hello, my name is Bruce LaBelle. I live at 1114 Abel St., St. Paul, MN 55117. I'm calling to complain about
the property tax increase this year. Mine has went up 20 and a half percent this year alone. That's too
much. That's almost a $500 increase in my property tax in one year. | think that's ridiculous and | don't
know how I'm going to pay it or how other people pay theirs. This is too big of an increase for one year.
| don't understand why for some reason it's $500 needed. Why wouldn't it be raised incrementally so
people don't have this huge burden? It's too much. Again, my name is Bruce LaBelle. My phone
number is 651-489-7157 and | have a e-mail of b.labellesp@gmail.com. Thank you.

You received a voice mail from LABELLE B .

Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not
clear enough to transcribe.
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